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Dear Ms. Weiss,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response to your public records
request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Hello, I would like a copy of the comprehensive budget breakdown for Cascade School District in
Leavenworth WA. Please include details on what monies were spent within each category that is
summarized in the 2023-2024 auditor report.
 

In response, we do not have any responsive documents from our audit documentation, but instead documents
would be available from OSPI’s website: the three F-195 documents in the screen capture below.
 

 
Since we have no responsive records to fulfill your request with us, we will now consider this closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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